Steve Dunfee

To:

From: Buffalo Hill Golf Club [course@golfbuffalohill.com] Sent:

Monday, January 14, 2019 10:44 AM

Steve Dunfee

Subject: E-News for the week of January 14, 2019

Early Bird passes now on sale

Buffalo Hill Golf Club

Thank you for voting BHGC the BEST course in the Flathead!



From the General Manager:

Good morning!

Hey, we're another week closer to the 2019 golf season....

A few "repeat" reminders:

- * Early bird passes are on sale through March 1. Call Tessa in the main office at 406-756-4548 - 10 to 3 Monday - Friday.
- * If you do not plan to renew your cart shed for 2019, please notify the main office as soon as possible.
- * Hall of Fame nominations must be submitted to the office by February 15.
- * New business for the annual meeting must be submitted to the main office by February 15.
- *KGA's annual audit is underway. If you have an open account with a

balance due, please remit as soon as possible. Thank you!

* KGA By-Laws were recently reviewed by the By-Laws Committee. Proposed changes will be sent to the membership in the annual meeting 10 day notice.

Have a safe week and stay warm....looks like snow might be on the way!

Steve Dunfee steved@golfbuffalohill.com

From the Golf Course Superintendent:

As we move toward a new season of golf, to me it's a new season for our season pass holders / members at BHGC. Open doors for conversations, different thoughts on playability, and still the desire for all to enjoy our special course!

Challenges may occur but, we will all work through them!

Mike Combs mikec@golfbuffalohill.com

Join me in recruiting new golfers!

From the Golf Professional:

Our SNAG equipment has finally arrived which means we can now take golf to the schools! We couldn't be more excited to share this great sport with our local juniors. For many juniors, this will be the first time they will have held a club in their hand and our hope is they will consider golf not only as a pastime, but as a life style.

A sincere thank you once again to everyone who made this possible by donating to our junior fund!

Casey Keyser casey@golfbuffalohill.com

Private parties continue through January...

From the Food & Beverage Department

Event Calendar is filling up Fast:

 Make Buffalo Hill your spot to host that special event that you have in mind for this summer or the holiday season. Our calendar is filling up fast with class and family reunions, weddings, wedding receptions, special birthdays and anniversaries. Please contact BJ at 406-253-4551 and he will gladly book your reservation.

Outside Events Scheduled for the F&B this Week at Buffalo Hill

- Tuesday afternoon-a private ladies luncheon
- Thursday morning-Daybreak Rotary Club breakfast meeting
- · Friday evening-a private corporate dinner party
- Saturday afternoon-a Celebration of Life

Free Lunch:

. Daniel Chamberlin is the winner of this week's free lunch at Buffalo Hill

Weekly Lunch Specials:

Tuesday: BBQ Pork Sandwich w/Choice of Side and Cream of Mushroom Soup

Wednesday: Chili Burger w/Waffle Fries and Vegetable Beef Soup

Thursday: Grilled Ham and Cheese w/Choice of Side and Hamburger, Tomato and Macaroni Soup

Friday: Grilled Salmon Topped w/Béarnaise served w/Rice and Spicy Honey Carrots and New England Style Clam Chowder

Come up and see us!

B.J. Newgard, F&B Manager

RESTAURANT HOURS:

Tuesday - Friday 9:00 AM-2:00 PM
Breakfast Served until 11:00 AM Daily
The clubhouse is also open in the evenings, 7 days a week
To host private dinner parties and other special functions.
Call BJ at 756-4551 to arrange your private party!



May 2019 bring you the very best!

Greg and Sue

Mailing Address:
PO Box 4
Whitefish MT 59937
www.bissellsgolfcarts.com





unsubscribe from this list

Copyright © 2019 GOLFNOW, All rights reserved.

steved@golfbuffalohill.com received this message because this email address opted in to receive promotional email messages from Buffalo Hill Golf Club.

Our mailing address is: 1176 N Main St, Kalispell, MT 59901 US